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dahl@njsfwc.org 
 

Please note that all new members’ names, emails, and addresses should be sent to 

Patricia Dahl, Second Vice President as soon as they become members of your club. The 

form can be found on the NJSFWC Website under Materials, Membership. 

The new member letters and handouts will be emailed to those who have email addresses 

and snail mail to all others. 

 


